
WEST BOROUGH 
Friday 6th March 2020 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
March 
w/c 9th Science Week 
w/c 13th Year 6 Residential Trip to 
 Wick Court & Activities Week 
23rd Yr R Mother’s Day Assembly 
 and Stay & Play 1:45pm 
24th Yr 6 SATS Briefing for  
 Parents 7pm 
25th Yr 2 NCA Briefing for  
 Parents 2:30pm 
26th Cedar Class Assembly  
 2:30pm 
w/c 30th NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 
30th Yr 1 Trip to St Andrew’s   
 Church 
31st Elm Class Assembly 2:30pm 
31st  PTFA Chocolate Bingo 
 3:15pm 

April 
1st Proud of you event 
1st Oak Class Assembly 2:30pm 
1st Last Day of Term 4 
16th First Day of Term 5 

Headteacher’s Blog 

Term 4, although rather    
soggy, is well underway! 

Our Core Value for this term is Resilience. We    
began the term learning how to sign our Core  
Values. A video which teaches the children how to 
sign them is on our Twitter page @BoroughWest. 

The children had a great time at our Dance-a-
thon for the NSPCC last week. We are looking   
forward to finding out how much we’ve raised in 
assembly next Friday. Thank you for working so 
hard to support your child in collecting sponsors. 

This week we hope you’ve enjoyed finding out 
about your child’s progress so far this year at their 
TLC. If you haven’t yet met with your child’s 
teacher, please contact the office to make an    
appointment, or speak directly to your child’s 
teacher. 

World Book Day and our Book Fair have proved 
very popular! We hope to have lots of commission 
to spend on books for our class libraries. Thank 
you for encouraging your child to ‘Share a Million 
Stories’! Don’t forget to keep recording all the 
stories you share at home in your child’s reading 
record. 

Lastly, some of you may have noticed our new 
mini-bus! We’re very excited as this will open up 
lots of opportunities for our children in terms of 
visits and sports tournaments. Our mini-bus has its 
1st outing next week during Science Week, when 
some of our Year 4 & 5 children will be visiting      
Canterbury Christ Church’s LASAR centre. There 
are lots of other exciting events taking place next 

week for all the children - don’t forget to keep an 
eye on our Twitter account. 

Class Photo  
Orders 

Must be returned to 
the school office by 
Monday 9th March 

2020 
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NSPCC Fundraiser 

Sponsored Dance-a-thon 
Well done to all the children 

who collected sponsors for this 
event.  The NSPCC are joining us 

again for the assembly on      
Friday 13th March, when we will 
find out how much money has 

been raised. 

My name is Pia Alexandre and I teach 
stringed instruments at West Borough        

Primary School.  I now have some vacancies 
for any children wishing to have  violin     
lessons.  I propose to start some group      

lessons, each group having a weekly lesson.  
The lessons will take place during the school 
day at a time agreed with the class teacher.  

There will be a cost for the group lessons 
and a small charge for the hire of a violin. 

£24.00 per term for the lessons and £6.00 
per term for the violin hire 

Learning to play any musical instrument 
takes time and determination, but also helps 
young minds in many other ways.  Music has 
frequently been proven to be  beneficial to 

our wellbeing and our thinking skills.   
Learning something for pleasure enables 

children to boost skills 
in other areas and is  
often overlooked! 

Contact me on  
01732 840949 or  

piaalexandre@aol.com 


